[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with messages for the week of September 30th. 
Please see the attached edition of the Harry Miller Happenings for the week ahead. 
Tomorrow we will be following an assembly day schedule to celebrate our students of the month in a variety of areas, recognize Orange Shirt Day, as well as Terry Fox fundraising and to celebrate our September theme of “kindness”.  October’s theme is “gratitude”.
Tomorrow, Monday, September 30th is Orange Shirt Day and we encourage our students and staff to wear an orange shirt to recognize Phyllis Webstad’s first day at a residential school in 1973. Her first day in a residential school, with a new orange shirt her grandmother had given her, the shirt was taken from Phyllis and she was given the school’s uniform.  This day is to recognize the experience of the survivors of First Nations residential schools, to honour the First Nations people and to show a collective commitment to ensure that every child matters. We wear an orange shirt in the spirit of healing and reconciliation.  
Families with students in any grade at HMMS  It is not too late to sign up for the after school band program!  There are many instruments available for students to choose from.  Grade 6 rehearsals are on Tuesdays from 3:00-3:40pm. Grade 7-8 band rehearsals are on Thursdays from 3-4:30 pm. Please see Mrs. Palmer at 2nd half of lunch to sign up or email at Genevieve.palmer@nbed.nb.ca.
Student fees can be paid through School Cash Online, where possible.  If you are unable to make payment in this way, you may send in your payment with your child to their homeroom teacher. Cheques can be made payable to HMMS. Also if you are experiencing financial difficulties, please feel free to contact your child’s homeroom teacher. Thank you so much.
Link for School Cash Online: https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/ 
Safe Arrivals is now up and running and we would kindly ask that you input absences and late arrivals into the system in order to facilitate the coding of absences and ensuring that your child has arrived at school safely.  I have attached the information sheet for this system. Thank you once again for your support of this. https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/#/home
A reminder that daily announcements, Harry Miller Happenings and other documents can be found on our school website found at: http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/1929/Pages/default.aspx 
For sports related information, calendar, practice times and game times, please visit: http://hmmsathletics.weebly.com/
You can also follow us on Twitter, @HarryMillerMS where we share lots of good news stories, activities and events. 
Thank you and have a great week ahead!


